
Wickham Market Parish Council  
 
Councillor John Horsnell    Friday 12thth November 2021  
 
Brief Report for Meeting Monday 15th November 2021  
 
Village Sign  

• Kelvin Gray kindly arranged for an Architect to provide an outline auto-cad DWG 
drawing of Village Sign ironwork this was issued to our Contractor Riverside 
Engineering Limited but they were unable to work up drawing and provide final 
scaled drawing for our approval and contractor has advised they are unable to 
provide any cost saving for this element of drawing work 

 

• Contacted GC Robertson Structural Engineers and they can provide detailed DWG 
CAD scaled drawing of ironwork for our approval for the Sum of £300.00 plus VAT 
therefore we require PC financial approval for this unforeseen additional 
expenditure  

 

• Once drawing ironwork has been approved by the PC 
Riverside Engineering will progress and complete all 
fabrication works  

 

• Upon completion of fabrication works by Riverside 
Engineering an approximate Village Sign installation date 
can be agreed 

 

• Copy of Village Sign Artwork attached  
 
 
 
Village Hall Liaising Officer 
MSG (Modernisation Steering Group) 

• Chairman Pete Holden is sadly leaving group due to personal reasons 

• Village Hall structural survey work has commenced this week and is progressing  

• Wi-Fi installation investigation/enquiries & cost estimates are progressing we have 
been advised by the Small Community Grant Board that we could be eligible for a 
grant that may cover installation cost  

• MSG Group are actively seeking new members  
 
Professional Development  
PC Training  

• Module 1 completed Wednesday 03-11-21 

• Module 2 completed Wednesday 10-11-21 
 
MHFA England  

• Adult Mental Health First Aid Training  

• Half day course scheduled Tuesday 16-11-21 
 

 
Cllr John Horsnell  


